


STATEMENT OF THE KINGDOM OF ESWATINI ON THE UPR PROCESS OF THE REPUBLIC OF ZIMBABWE  
The Kingdom of Eswatini warmly welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Zimbabwe, and warmly appreciates efforts made by Zimbabwe in terms of domesticating laws that promote the rights of persons living with disabilities and ensuring that children received education during the lockdown periods during the height of the COVID pandemic.
In the spirit of constructive dialogue, we recommend Zimbabwe to:
· continue improving the rights of women and girls by ensuring access to health and ensuring access to information on HIV and reproductive rights.
· Ensure that all schools have access to the internet.
· Ensure that access to birth registration and the acquisition of birth certificates is accessible for people living in rural areas.
In conclusion, the Kingdom of Eswatini wishes the Republic of Zimbabwe success in 3rd cycle of the UPR Review.
I thank you.

